
 
 

Fruchthendler Elementary School 
7470 E. Cloud Road 

Tucson, AZ  85750 

731-4400 

Fax 731-4401 

 

April 18, 2008 
 

 

Dear Fruchthendler Parents: 

Several weeks ago, A+ judges visited our school and spent time observing the 

excellent teaching and learning that takes place every day in every classroom. They 

met with our students, faculty, and staff and heard wonderful stories about what 

makes our school special. Parents and community members shared how we work 

together in partnership to support our mission of  building  a caring community of 

citizens for the 21st Century by broadening academic, social, and community 

horizons.  

We are thrilled to announce that Fruchthendler received a telephone call today 

from the Arizona Educational Foundation. We have been awarded the prestigious 

A+ recognition!   

We want to thank everyone for supporting this exciting process over the course of 

this school year.  We will keep you informed as more A+ information becomes 

available. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Heidel, Principal 

 

 

 


